To whom it may concern,
I am writing in support of SB 59 for the Eudora Library.
This library is of utmost importance to our growing community.

The Eudora Library has been a TREMENDOUS blessing to our family. We moved here 5 and a
half years ago and have since had three children. Participating in library activities is a weekly or
sometimes even more often activity for us.

We attend children's storytime weekly all year round and absolutely love the “Feeding Eudora”
summer lunch program.

As an adult in the community, | enjoy participating in the library reading challenges and
incentives for my age too. They are always coming up with all sorts of fun ways to encourage
reading in our community.

| fully support establishment of the district by a joint resolution of the City Commission and the
Township Board, the appointment of the Board of Directors, and the library district being
autonomous.

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,
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Chelsea Prait
202 w 13th St

Eudora, KS 66025





